HPHC DMV: Seonghwa Ceremony for Brenda Miller - Thursday 11 AM

Achille Acolatse
May 17, 2022

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

The Seonghwa Ceremony for our dear sister Brenda Miller will be held
on Thursday, May 19th.

Viewing from 10AM and Ceremony from 11AM

Beall Funeral Home 6512 Crain Highway Bowie, MD 20715
Join Seonghwa by Zoom at: usO2web.zoom,us/j/618147675
Use Passcode: 2027

Wonjeon Ceremony at Fort Lincoln Cemetery at 2PM
Reception at The Washington Times Building at 3:30PM

You can Donate to help Brenda Miller's Family and Beloved Causes here:
gofund.me/e5432486

Please join a Nightly Prayer for Brenda’s peaceful ascension at 9
PM by Zoom at zoom,us/j/5786717257. Passcode: 2027.

Thank you!
--Pastor Achille Acolatse










